
Notifications Bell Added to the Portal Toolbar 
 

A new feature has been added to the Parent/Student portal called the Notifications Bell.  Parents can 

select to be notified by a message on the portal when a student has been marked absent or tardy, 

when there is a grade change or when an assignment has been scored.  To access the notifications, 

first make your preference settings by clicking on the Notifications Settings link on the left hand index.   

 
 

 
 

 

Once this is done, when you log into the portal, you can view the notifications by clicking on the bell.  

Notifications are deleted after 30 days.   

 


